
 

 

 

2014 AFL High Performance Coaching Courses 
 

Nominations now open 
 
The target group is coaches who are aspiring to elite/representative coaching. This would include 
coaches in AFL clubs who do not have AFL HPC accreditation, WAFL Coaches, WAFL Colts, AFL 
Academies or equivalent and representative teams. 
  
The High Performance course will cover the following areas of competency applied to a high 
performance coaching program in Australian Football. 
 

Coaching philosophy   Program management  Communication strategies  
Game plans    Game analysis   Presentation skills 
Training programs   Sport sciences   Individual needs 
Talent identification   Umpiring support   Public relations 
Advanced skill development AFL policies and regulations 

 
Attendance will be by invitation only, using the current application and selection processes. 
 
The course fee is $1,200 (which does not include travel). In certain circumstances subsidies may be 
available to assist coaches to attend. 
 
2014 AFL High Performance Coaching Course - Melbourne 
September 28-October 3 
 
Nominations for the Melbourne Course are now open and will close on COB Friday July 13 
 
2014 AFL High Performance Coaching Course - Perth 
December Dates TBC 
 
A second course is planned for Perth in early December (exact dates and venue to be confirmed). 
Full details will be published when available.  
 
Expressions of interest can be made for the Perth course through the current nomination form and a 
closing date for nominations will be confirmed in early August. 
 
Applications should be made directly to the WAFC and can be sent Josh Bowler 
Jbowler@wafc.com.au for further information you can contact Josh on 9287 5558. Nominations close 
on Friday 13 July 2014. 
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